
ATU Theatre Program 

Audition Announcement 
 

Auditions will be held Tuesday, Aug. 25, at 7:30 p.m., and Wednesday, Aug. 26 at 

6:30 p.m.  At the auditions you will be supplied with all you need---including audition 

forms and text samples.  We will be adapting our own scrip, so your best bet to prepare 

is to find and read a synopsis of The Bacchae.  You only need to attend one audition 

session---not both.   

 

Auditions will be held on WebEx Teams, which is different from WebEx Meetings.  To 

join the audition team, go to the following site: 

 

https://eurl.io/#nw-4NHUEI 

 

You may join the Team at any point in advance of or at the time of the audition.  Just be 

sure that you report to the Bacchae Audition Team on WebEx Teams at the appropriate 

time so that you can attend the auditions.   

 

For more information about this meeting, please contact Dr. David Eshelman at:  

deshelman@atu.edu  

(479) 498-6058 

 

Your WebEx account is paid for by ATU, so login with your ATU email address and password 
rather than clicking “Start for Free.” You may need to install the WebEx Teams app, which can 
be downloaded here: https://www.webex.com/downloads.html 

 

Instructions on how to get started with WebEx Meeting and WebEx Teams can be found on the 
Campus OIS website at: 

https://support.atu.edu/support/solutions/articles/7000042603-webex-teams-meetings-on-boarding   
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